

THE NEWSLETTER OF THE XEROX AMATEUR RADIO CLUB

Andrews and the comprehensive and the partial of the comprehensive and comprehensive

Happy New Year! Hope you had a good holiday season. Did Santa leave any ham goodies under your Christmas tree?

The next Xerox Amateur Radio Club Meeting will be held this Thursday, January 16, 5:00 - 6:00 PM at Bldg. 337 Webster.

This past weekend, January 11-12, the Xerox Amateur Radio Club participated in the January VHF Sweepstakes. They set up the equipment on Saturday afternoon and operated throughout the weekend on 6 meters AM, SSB; 2 meters FM, SSB; 220 MHz FM, and 440 MHz FM. Logging was done by computer. When it was over, the club made about 150 contacts. All participants had a good time and the feeling at the end of the contest was, "What about Field Day - 1986?". Thanks go out to Dave Sweet, N2BHL, for loaning his 6 meter rig; Norm Peer, N2CMF, for the se of his 2 meter, 220 and 440 equipment, and Pete Secrist, WB2SUN, for supplying his computer. Thanks also to all those who helped set up and take down equipment and operate the contest.

Included with the ArcOver is a copy of a product review by Ed Kessler, W2EQW. I'm sure Ed would be happy to answer any questions you might have.

Hope to see all of you this Thursday. Those attending our last meeting were Bob Dill, Gene Parker, Norm Peer, Mike Poleshuk, Barry Rickett, Pete Secrist and Rich Sykes.

Boh Dill

KC20W